
 

TO ALL EXPORTERS OF TEA 
EXPIRY OF WAIVER FOR CERTIFICATE OF ORIGIN (COO) FEES FOR ALL TEA EXPORTS 

 
The Kenya National Chamber of Commerce and Industry (KNCCI), is committed to continually foster business 

growth through provision of the Certificate of Origin (COO).  
 

We wish to notify all exporters of tea that with effect from 15th March 2022, the Kenya National Chamber of 
Commerce and Industry will reinstate all the certificate of origin processing fees. KNCCI shall continue to undertake 

validation of COOs expeditiously to support export processes. 
 

This will apply to both KNCCI members and non-members. Register as KNCCI member to enjoy discounted rates.  
 
 

 
 


